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CANDIDATING FOR ORDAINED MINISTRY 2022-2023 

G.15 QUEEN’S FOUNDATION OPEN DAY 

 

Programme for Candidates Open Day 

Saturday 15th October 2022 

 

All candidates will need to be present for either the morning or the afternoon of Saturday 15th 

October 2022. Partners and children are welcome to accompany you. (Please note there will be no 

provision for childcare.)  All will be welcome for lunch at 1pm.  

The programme will run from 10am – 1pm (followed by lunch) or from (lunch at 1pm) 1.30 – 

4.30pm 

During that time there will be: 

 Worship 

 Introduction of information about pathways for ministerial training 

 A classroom session, exploring theology together, for candidates, and an optional separate 

session for partners and families 

 Tours of the campus and accommodation led by student volunteers 

 

For further information and to book a place on the Open Day, please contact Kate Knight via email 

at knightk@queens.ac.uk by Thursday 6th October 2022.  

 

Please confirm to Kate if you wish to attend the morning or afternoon session; are seeking 

presbyteral or diaconal training; will be accompanied by any family members, and if you have any 

dietary requirements.  
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